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We meet Thursdays at 6pm for 6.30pm at the Lakeview Hotel (TBC weekly)

CREATE HOPE IN THE WORLD
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President’s Report

The Changeover Dinner at the Shamrock Hotel was successful and went off without too many
hitches. Congratulations to outgoing President Merlyn on a successful 2 years and dealing with
all the COVID related challenges. You held our Club together and we have emerged into 23/24
in good condition.

The Changeover Dinner included the Bendigo Youth Choir performing the National Anthem and
the Bendigo Brass Band providing the entertainment and the opportunity for dancing. It was
great to see Max and Jackie having a go.

City of Greater Bendigo Mayor Andrea Metcalf provided an inspirational message of
volunteerism. DG Elect Ron Payne (now DG) did the same for the Rotary Toast and Assistant
DG Rob Forum presented the four way test closing the meeting in a timely manner on an
absolutely terrible weather night to be out. Thank you to members and all those who attended
for coming and braving the elements.

Merlyn also presented to Paul Gibbons and myself Sapphire Recognitions and Bernie Young a
Paul Harris Recognition for many years of dedicated service to the Rotary Club of Bendigo
South.

Our new Board was presented and is approaching the year with planned optimism.

This coming meeting our program will be - "The Year Ahead" where we will be discussing both
the Annual Plan and current Director and Project Committee Structures and composition. (
Refer the 2 Attachments ). All members are asked to reaffirm and think about what
Committees they would like to serve over the next 12 months. The Chairs will be in contact



over the next 2 weeks with the view of finalising the Club Committees for the July Board
Meeting.

The Club received a District Award for the Natalia project at the District Changeover last
Saturday. Congratulations to Greg Penno for his District Recognition and his great work
steering this project.

See you at the Meeting this Thursday.
Yours in Rotary

Rod Spitty
President Rotary Club of Bendigo South
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Donations in Kind note of appreciation
Dear Merlyn

| wish to express our appreciation for the $500 donation your Club has made to the store. Itis
Clubs such as yours that allows us to continue our operations and to improve and grow the
store for those less fortunate than ourselves.

Please convey our appreciation to all your members.
Laurie Fisher

Honorary Manager
Donations in Kind Inc

k ok k k k k ok k k k k k k %k k *k k k k k k *k *k k k k k k *k *k k k k *k %k *k *k k k k %k %k %k *k )k k




Changeover 2023 at the Shamrock Hotel, Bendigo
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Incoming DG Ron Payne presents Incoming President Merlyn Quaife presents Peter
President Rod Spitty his Paul Harris Sapphire Simmons his Honorary Membership award

Mayor Cr Andrea Metcalfe AG Rob Foran and Kate Miller with Merlyn
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The Bendigo Youth Choir openedAbroceedings The Bendigo Brass Band entertained us

2023-24 Board: Bernie Young, Matthew Scott, Peter Kilpatrick, Sue D—uncan,
Rod Spitty (President), Merlyn Quaife, Greg Noonan, Paul Gibbons



| Merlyn Quaife transfers the chain of office to Rod Spitty
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